
Staff at McCallums Hill Public 
School



Hello to our new Kindergarten students!

Our names are Ms O’Connor, Ms Lenton & Ms 
Mitropoulos.

We are the teachers currently on Kindergarten.

We are looking forward to meeting you all and  
welcoming  you into our classrooms next year.

Welcome Kinder 2021. My name is Mrs
Constanti. I am the Principal of our lovely 
school, McCallums Hill Public School. We look 
forward to seeing you at school soon.



Hi there! We are the friendly office 
staff at MHPS. Our names are Ms 
Sonia, Ms Dianna & Ms Jacqui.

Hello class of 2021! My name is Ms Hammoud. I am 
the Learning & Support teacher. I work with students 
who may require additional support.



Hello to our new students & families. My 
name is Ms Withers. I am the 
interventionist working with Kindy 
students during Literacy time.

Hi everyone!

Our names are Mrs Labos & Mrs Van Der Graaf.

We are the EAL/D teachers. We work with 
students who are new arrivals or have English as 
an additional language or dialect. 



Hello! My name is Mrs Drury and I am the librarian. Kindergarten 
classes visit the library each week for a library lesson. In this library 
lesson we listen to a story and complete a related activity, Students 
also return and borrow books and will need to bring a library bag so 
that they can borrow. These can be purchased from the school for 
$10 or you may use one that has been made by a grandparent or 
friend.
Each year we celebrate the CBCA book week by dressing up as a 
favourite book character and throughout the year fun activities are 
held in the library at lunch time and during school time.

Greetings Kindergarten 2021!

Our names are Mr Hijazi & Ms Pappas.

We are the Community Language Teachers. 

We teach Arabic & Greek twice a week. 


